
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of the Application of    ) 
Edith Armstrong for Change of Electric ) File No. EO-2018-0079 
Supplier from Empire District Electric ) 
to Ozark Electric Cooperative  )   
       

OZARK ELECTRIC COOPERATIVE’S RESPONSE TO 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

 
COMES NOW Ozark Electric Cooperative (“Ozark”) and states that it does 

not disagree with any findings or conclusions made in the Recommendation of 

Staff Counsel concerning the Application for change of electric supplier.   

WHEREFORE, Ozark respectfully states that it takes no position 

regarding Ms. Armstrong’s Application for change of electric supplier.   

Respectfully submitted, 

       ANDERECK, EVANS, WIDGER,  
       LEWIS & FIGG L.L.C. 
 
           By:     /s/ Shawn P. Battagler  
       Shawn P. Battagler, # 51360 
       3816 S. Greystone Court, Suite B 
       Springfield, MO 65804 
       (417) 864-6401 Phone 
       (417) 864-4967 Facsimile 
        

ATTORNEY FOR OZARK 
ELECTRIC COOPERATIVE  

 
 
 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 
 I hereby certify that copies of the forgoing have been mailed, hand-
delivered, transmitted by facsimile, or electronically mailed to all counsel of 
record this 13th day of December, 2017.  

 
 /s/ Shawn P. Battagler  


